
Colorado Columbine Chapter, ANG 

Chapter Minutes 

November 22, 2011 

 

[For privacy reasons, we have discontinued the use of last names.] 

 

The meeting was called to order by the President, Vickie M., at 8:01 
p.m. 

 

Secretary: Luron P. reported that minutes from the October Chapter 

meeting were on the website and that she had a copy with her if 

anyone wanted to read them. 

 

Treasurer: Terri D. said we had $6,479.27 in all our accounts. So far 

we have $391.00 turned in for dues.  Anyone who wants to mail their 

dues can do so to Vickie M.  The CD matures in February and we will 

decide what to do with it then.     

 

2nd VP – Membership:  Sally W. stated 19 in attendance with one 
guest, Sandra G.   She is a friend of Abby C.’s.  There are now 40 

people on the CCC ANG face book group. 

 

1st VP-Programs:  Cynthia L. announced that before the evening’s 

gift   exchange, she had a quick “make-it & take-it for us”.  She then 

listed the programs for next year: 

1.  January: Directions on how to get more stitching done and 

evaluating/controlling your “stash.”  (Could be contributed to 

the “free” box.)  Cynthia will teach. 

2.  February: “Fierce” by Orna Willis.  Those who don’t have the 

instructions found in the Mar/Apr 2010 Needlepoint Now will 

need to pay $5.00.  Orna asks that money for the instructions 

be donated to the agency from which she adopted her 
daughter. 

3. March:  All Dolled Up – a mini doll. 

4. April:  Installation of new officers and garage sale.  There are 

two options: give all the money to the Chapter or do a 50/50 

split. 

5. May:  Cynthia and Jennifer will do a slide show/travel log on 

their trip to China.   

6. Chapter Project:  That will be based on the winner of the 

choices we were offered several months ago. 

7. July: “Silk Road” from the Caron web site and featuring 

weaving techniques.   

8.  September: Something to do with orts – not yet determined. 



9. November: Garage sale. 

 

Webmaster: Madonna O. said there would be no formal website until 

January.  

 

Historian:  Julie S. was excused. 

 
Corresponding Secretary:  Ritta S. was excused. 

 

Hospitality:  Vickie M. thanked Lea K. for  the preparation and 

organizing the holiday pot luck.   

 

Past President:  Jane M. had no report. 

 

New Business: Vickie M. announced the need for a nominating 

committee: offices up for election are President, 1st VP (Programs), 

and Secretary.  Madonna O. and Terri D. responded and they were 

elected. 

 
 

Show and Tell: (only Chapter Projects & Workshops listed) 

 

Member’s Name     Project Name 

Abbey C.      Larry the Turkey 

Vicki M.       Larry the Turkey  

 

 

Respectfully Submitted, 

Luron P. 

Secretary 


